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DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. HOX 33180

CHARLOTTE N.C. 28242
HALH. TUCKER TE1.EPHONE

wws ,.resammt (704) 373-4531February 25, 1985.mm. . mor,o,

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. F. Stoltz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287

IE Bulletin 80-11

Dear Sir:

By letter dated October 5, 1984, Duke Power Company submitted a confirmatory
test program proposal on Arching Action methodology as a method in resolving
an outstanding item related to IE Bulletin 80-11. By a December 4, 1984
letter, the NRC accepted the proposal for resolving this one outstanding
item. Subsequently, by my letter dated January 7, 1985, Duke informed the
NRC that the first panel to be tested was to begin the week of February 25,
1985.

Duke Power and our Consultant are continuing with preparations for the test
program; however, the testing of the first masonry panel has been delayed.
We have reevaluated the schedules and currently project March 21, 1985 as
the date for the beginning of the first. test panel. The NRC will be
not.ified of any further change in the test dates.

The delay in the testing is the result of delays experienced by an ongoing
test program using the University Facilities. This program, a joint research
effort between the U.S. and Japan, is using the measuring equipment and
signal conditioning equipment necessary for the masonry wall program.

During this delay, we are continuing with ta many preparations for the
test program as possible. This will expedite the program when the insttuments
become available.

Very truly yours,

hb. / /g
Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Ms. Helen Nicolaras
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission gg j
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Ms. Harold R. Denton,-Director >
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ec: Mr. J. C. Bryant
NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
.101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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